Brookfield High School Grad Party 2015

Parents & Guardians of Seniors:

As part of the exciting plans for the annual Brookfield High Graduation Party, we will have a Memory Lane. This has been a popular destination for students to visit at past graduation parties. We hope to use photos and displays to recreate some important and memorable events of the Class of 2015 and we need your help for this project. The goal is to have pictures of ALL members of the Class of 2015 to display.

Here is what we need from you by March 31, 2015:

- Four (4x6) **Individual** pictures of your student from the phases below:
 - Baby/toddler picture
 - Elementary school years
 - Middle school years
 - High school years (Not their Senior portrait)
- Two (4x6) **Group** pictures of your child with Brookfield friends
 - Please identity students in photos
 - Ensure photos are not from social media (Facebook/Instagram)

Please make copies of your photos as they will not be returned.

- LABEL each photo with your child's name on the back.
- Seal the photos in an Envelope labeled: Grad Party Memory Lane Committee"
- Submit photos in the following ways:
- Drop Off at the Brookfield High School Main Office
- Come to a Grad Party Meeting (First Monday of each month in the BHS Cafe)
- Mail to: Brookfield High School- Attention: Grad Party/Memory Lane

Questions? Contact Laurie at lauriepalmer690@gmail.com

BHS GRAD PARTY 45 Long Meadow Hill Road - Brookfield CT - 06804